
APPEAL 

 

JAN ANDOLAN FOR COVID 19 APPROPRIATE BEHAVIOUR 

 

Dear Teachers, Students & Parents. 

 

Coronavirus pandemic has triggered an unprecedented Global Health, 

socio economic and Human Rights crisis all over the world. The Jan 

Andolan campaign comes ahead of festivals, the winter season and amid 

the opening up of the economy. Let us all be a part of this public 

awareness drive against covid-19 which is headed by our honorable 

Prime Minister Mr. Narendra Modi, asking people to take precautions 

like wearing mask and maintaining social distancing. This blind war can 

be fought only when we are united. From lockdown to unlock 5.0 we 

have shown our real strength. We have come out being digitally strong 

inspite of facing all the obstacles. Let’s implement Jan Andolan 

appropriate behaviour wholeheartedly and continue the momentum to 

fight against Corona. Stay positive!!! Our actions will have an effect. 

Let's work together to stop the spread of covid-19. 

 

 Wear mask         

 Maintain hand hygiene     

 Follow social distancing    

 

 

 

     Sr. Preeti 

Principal 

St. Francis Convent School, Meerut 


